
News from the Monastery of Vico (Spain) 
 
The Sisters of Vico Monastery and their Chaplain Father Ignacio (Huerta) are in quarantine 
because of Covid 19.  
It all began with Fr. Chaplain having a cold; he was tested and the result was positive. Then all 
sisters were tested. Half of the Community tested positive. One sister is hospitalized, but is 
recuperating very well.  
 
We ask for your prayers for the sisters of Vico and for Father Ignacio.   
 
 

 
Vico Monastery, Spain 

 
 


